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LODGE INFO 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

Noon – 6:00 pm 

Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
5:00 pm to Midnight 

 

 

 

LODGE CLOSED 

FRIDAY AUGUST 30TH  

THROUGH MONDAY SEPTEMBER 2ND   

 

 

 

HALL RENTAL SUSPENDED 

All future renting of the hall has been suspended until 

we find a new Hall Rental Coordinator. 

If you have a current written contract, we will honor 

it and work with you to make sure your event runs 

smoothly. 

Please see Page #10 for job description of Hall Rental 

Coordinator. 
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

New Member Orientation Meeting 

Monday September 23rd & October 28th  at 6:00 PM. Recommended for all 

new members and their Sponsors.  All members are also welcomed to 

attend.  Dessert will be served.  Please RSVP to the lodge President or 

Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2024-2025 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Tracy Manz      Doug Knight 
414-840-0768               414-313-2862 

Vice President   Chaplain                                
Lyn Litschauer  Shirley Knight 
262-490-7908  414-313-6353 
 
Administrator               Treasurer 
Kevin Pope          Rachel Oemig-Klein 
414-403-8127  414-380-2436 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee         
Doug Szymuszkiewicz       Vacant 
262-751-1780   

3 Year Trustee 
Barb Pilak 
414-881-0650  

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 

President  Vice President 
Nicole Springsteen Kim Schneider 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Ron Horner             
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Larry Pratt  Margie Marsden 
 

Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Kellee Chwala 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 
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DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday Sept 16, 2024 

7:00 PM 

MUSKEGO MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make 

new friends 

Dinner along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served 

before the meeting at 6:30 PM! 

 

Embrace Our Community 

Membership campaigns are created 

and implemented by the Membership 

Department at Moose International. 

Annual Membership Campaigns 

typically run from May 1 to April 30 

and have a unique theme each year. 

This year’s Annual Membership 

Campaign is “Embrace Our 

Community” which runs from May 1, 

2024 to April 30, 2025. “Embrace Our 

Community” highlights the good that 

our Fraternity has provided to our 

local communities for the past 100+ 

years and promotes what we will 

continue to do into the future. We 

embrace our communities with 

awareness of the Moose, ask how we 

as a Fraternity can assist, and invite 

them to join us in support of their/our 

community. 
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President’s Message 

I hope everyone had a great summer! It sure did go quick. In July I had the privilege of representing our lodge and the 

Women of the Moose at the International Conference in New Orleans. CONGRATULATIONS TO EVERYONE! Our lodge was 

awarded the “Premiere Lodge” award!  The Women of the Moose were awarded the “Award of Achievement.” This is no 

easy feat. Every single lodge member made this happen and you all should be very proud.  

Thank you to everyone that has taken time out of their summer to VOLUNTEER to keep things going. A few times we had 

to pivot but you all made it look seamless. We need to work on our consistency and for that to happen we NEED MORE 

VOLUNTEERS! Every single Friday someone asks; “Is there a fish fry” and a few times the answer has been no. We cannot 

continue to rely on the same couple of people to cook all the time. This not only goes for fish, but also for grilling, making 

tacos, and frying wings. We are not asking for someone to commit to taking it over, we are asking for new people to step 

up and cook or serve one or two times, more if you would like to. Please contact Doug Szymuszkiewicz if want to learn 

how it’s done. If people don’t help then the response will more often than not be “no we don’t have food today.” The 

money raised from selling dinners helps to keep our lodge running.  

Junk in the Trunk in June had to shut down early this year because of the torrential rain that seemed to happen every 

other day but people still came out in the morning and all the vendors requested to come back next year! With the rain 

came an opportunity to open our hall that night to a fundraiser hosted by Making the Cut Tree Service that benefited the 

Muskego Police Department. I cannot thank those who stayed to help enough! They were able to raise over $12,000 that 

night which included a $1,000 donation from us! The theme this year is “Embrace our Community” and it can’t get much 

better than that!  

You may have heard by now that Past President Clyde Brophy was selected to join the “Honor Flight” in September. This 

is a once in a lifetime experience. Thank you to all of our veterans! You have sacrificed so much so that we all can live free 

in this great country. I cannot begin to say how grateful I am.  

One last thing. I encourage everyone reading this to ask yourself these questions. Can I spare a few hours this month to 

help? If so, please contact myself or another board member, we have a place where you can make a difference. Have I 

gone to a new member orientation meeting....ever? If the answer is no, please attend one. I brought back a new 

presentation video from International. You will learn how much more the Moose organization does. Have you attended 

a membership meeting? If the answer is no, why not? You should know what is going on in the lodge. You have a right to 

vote where funds are spent. I heard the BEST quote at International and shall leave you with it regarding when you joined 

the Moose organization.  

 “It is not an application to a club; it is a promise.”  

Best regards, 

Tracy Manz, President  

         

 

Wednesday Drive-In Car Show at Dusk 

Runs weekly June 5th to September 18th 

Annual Car Show will be 

 Saturday September 21st 

 

 

 

The “PIT”  
to be open Tuesday’s during 

Horseshoes & Wednesday’s 5:00 pm to 

8:00 pm during the Car Show.  Brats, 

Hot Dogs and special sandwiches will 

be available on the deck. 

Annual Car Show will be 

Saturday September 28th 

 



 
 

 New Member   Sponsor Name   New Member    Sponsor Name 

Shari  Aufieri    Tony Aufieri   Tony Melk   John Bieringer 

Dan Busse   Jim Axtman   Sue Molenda   Bob Czarnecki 

Shelley Buxrude   Thomas Felkner   Treva Rademaker   Jim Axtman 

Martin Cviket   Robert Bridgford   Jacob Richardson   Jim Axtman 

Tim Deaton   Kelly Kahl   Nikki Rokenbrodt   Jim Axtman 

Aaron Dyszelski   Christine Brooks   Robert Rose   Tracy Manz 

Rocky Fluegge   Gerald Hagler   Craig Rutzinski    Scot Jerominski 

Marty Hudaj   Lynda Herzig   Jenny Sadowski   Michelle Scholbe 

Paul Kaupla   Alan Brockman   Paul Sanfelippo   Jacqui Corso 

Crystal Kelly   Michael Minor   Charles Satterstrom  Barbara Pilak 

Dennis Kin   Jim Axtman   Chuck Satterstrom  Barbara Pilak 

Bonnie Kobleska   Dennis Kin   John Simon   Lyn Litschauer 

Christopher Kristalidis  Tracy Manz   Alex Steuber   Josh Steuber 

Kyle Lamarche   Kim Schneider   Josh Steuber   Marty Hudaj 

Micci Lamarche   William Schneider  Tyler Suwyn   Matthew Schultz 

Michael Makurat   Jim Axtman   Charles Trafelet   Penny Nelson 

Chad Marschman   Josh Steuber   Suzanne Williamson  Maryann Thomka 

Andy Meinen   Jay Meinen   Vicky Yeske   Karen Henkel 
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Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s 

greatest fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in 

our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well 

as our local communities.  Your membership entitles you to 

the many discounts through the Moose Benefit Program.  

When you hand your prospective member, an application also 

give them a copy of the benefits program and a copy of the 

Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your 

friends and family have them include their middle initial on 

the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding duplications in 

membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular 

basis to verify you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/bOB 

1057 NEWS 

 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the 

children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our 

many community activities, be sure to have your candidate fill 

out the application in its entirety and READ and SIGN the 

application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted 

with the application:  

 

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 

 

` 

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2024 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Greg Subel 

Vice President Ray (Roy) Wojtak 

Secretary Gina Subel 

Treasurer Mike Theys 

Sargent at Arms  John Bieringer 

Event Coordinators 

          Jill Theys 

Road Captains 

          Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

          Tom “Cowboy Tom” Giles 

          Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 

 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 
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Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

Excluding July & August 

 Interested in joining the Moose Riders, please fill out an application.  Applications are available at the Lodge or at 

www.muskegomoose.com.   Any questions, please direct them to Gina Subel at gsubel0386@yahoo.com 

 

 

FALL RIDE 

Friday October 4th – Sunday October 6th 

Leaving in the morning 

Scenic ride to Hillsboro, Wisconsin  

the driftless region 

Hotel Hillsboro 

1235 Water Ave, Hillsboro, WI 

608-489-3000 

Cool ride planned for Saturday 

 

 

 

 

 

Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 
 

 

Runs from October to March 

$7/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

Loyalty Program – Buy 5 get 6th Free 
 

 



pa 
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MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy  Our condolence goes out to family & friends  for 

the passing of JJ Byrne. And to you if you have lost a loved one.  The 

thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are with you.   

Get Well Wishes To those on the downside, we hope you are up & 

around again soon.  Your Moose friends miss you and hope to see you 

soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been 

ill or hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward 

to seeing you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for September & 

October Birthdays, the current month is also displayed at the lodge on 

the video display screens        

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us 

know so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  

Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed 

away, please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Treasurer and 

specify if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

Funeral lunches will no longer be provided by the lodge.  Members 

may arrange for food to be brought into the lodge. 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LEGION . . . 

Moose Legion meeting is on the third Wednesday of every 

month at 6 pm.  We discuss things the Moose Legion is 

planning and what Moose Legion Int’l is asking us to help 

with. 

Your Moose Legion is looking for help on the 3rd Friday of 

the month to help with the Fish Fry.  This is how the Moose 

Legion raises money to help the Lodge, Moose Charities 

and the Graduation Pictures for our Seniors at Mooseheart 

and Christmas gifts for the boys at the Wisconsin House and 

other projects Moose or Moose Legion are planning. 

Clyde Brophy 

Moose Legion Chairman 

 

 

2024 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Aug 30th – Sept 2nd Lodge Closed in observance of Labor Day 

Sept 10th – BLT Night 

Sept 13th - Friday Fish Fry 

Sept 14th – High-Hitchin Tractor Pull 

Sept 16th – District #2 Meeting - Muskego 

Sept 23rd - New Member Orientation 

Sept 27th - Friday Fish Fry 

Sept 28th – Annual Car Show 

Oct 3rd- 6th – Wisconsin Moose Annual Convention 

Oct 11th - Friday Fish Fry 

Oct 11th – Juke Box Bingo 

Oct 15th – Lifeline Screening 

Oct 25th - Friday Fish Fry 

Oct 25th – Juke Box Bingo 

Oct 26th – Kid’s Halloween Party 

Oct 26th - High-Hitchin Tractor Pull  

Oct 26th – Adult Halloween Party 

Oct 28th - New Member Orientation 

Nov 3rd – Craft Fair 

Dec 7th – Mooseheart Senior Portrait Luncheon & Tree Lighting 

 

 

UPCOMING WISCONSIN STATE MOOSE  

ASSOCATION SPORTING EVENTS 
 

Sep 28th – Co-Ed Cornhole Tournament - Racine 

Oct 19th – Pool Tournament – Muskego 

 

See Wisconsin Moose website for registration forms 

www.wismoose.org 
 
 

 

 
Are very own, Clyde Brophy, will be taking the Honor 

Flight to Washington DC on Saturday September 7, 2024.  

Escorting Clyde will be Myles Mitchell. 
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Administrator’s Message 

I think we all would agree with me on where did the summer go? It’s already the beginning of September! 

Good news on Tom Kronenburg! His Chemotherapy is ending this month. Doc says he’s looking really good and no 

longer needs to continue although he was scheduled to do so through the end of this year. I hope we all will see Tom 

in the lodge more as he starts feeling better from the effects of chemo over the next few weeks/months. 

Our lodge is still financially strong. We are still working to make improvements. We have started work on a few projects 

around the lodge. Here are some of the projects we’ve started including updates on status. 

• The ongoing roof leak along the party wall separating the Social Quarters and the hall. We’ve determined the 

cause to be the roof curbs installed under the rooftop heating and cooling units serving the Social Quarters. We 

are working with a roofing contractor and mechanical contractor to get the curbs replaced. This is taking longer 

than I had hoped but we’re making progress as I just submitted for a grant from Moose International to help 

pay for this work. 

• Work has begun on the landscaping around the new electronic sign and message center outside. Tracy Manz 

our President is spearheading the efforts with this work and she is still looking for volunteers to help with this. 

• Work is hopefully going to start very soon on the issues with the basement flooding This also has taken longer 

than I had hoped. 

• Improving the exterior lighting around the building. We have a quote from a contractor and are looking at 

determining what portion of this work can be done in house before we proceed with using the contractor we 

have the quote from. We hope we can get this worked on very soon. 

The following projects are still on the back burner until replacing the rooftop heating and cooling units, repairing the 

roof leaks and solving the basement flooding issues are completed.  We are not sure at this time when the projects 

below will be completed. 

• New carpet in the hall.  

• Expansion of the exterior deck on the south side of the banquet hall. 

• Install an electronic membership card access reader on the north door of the Social Quarters. 

Here is the never ending broken record! 

• We continue to need more help and cooperation from our membership. The more we can get membership to 

volunteer and help out, the better our lodge becomes. The board is still working on developing a list of 

tasks/chores to be taken care of that don’t get the regular attention needed. These should be rather easy things 

most any member could step up and do. Will keep you posted on when this list becomes available. If everyone 

could come out and helps doing just one small thing, it would make life easier for all the other volunteers. One 

of the important areas of our lodge needing help is in the kitchen. Thanks to a few people who stepped up, we 

have been able to continue our Wednesday grilling out on the deck. If you like kitchen duties, you’re the person 

we’re looking for. Please contact myself or Doug S. if you would like to help in the kitchen. 

To quote a famous person 

“Ask not what your lodge can do for you. Ask what you can do for your lodge!” 

 

Administrator message continued page 8 
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Administrator Message continued from page 7 

• Please help us with keeping our lodge clean and presentable. If you see trash or recyclables laying around in the building 

or on the grounds, help out by picking it up and putting it in the trash. If you see a trash can full and are able, don’t be 

afraid to take it out to the trash dumpsters. We have additional trash can liners. Just ask a bartender. Thinking someone 

else will do it is not the answer to keeping our lodge clean and enjoyable. 

• We continue to update our sponsors page in our newsletter and scrolling screen. We now have 9 sponsors! Thanks to 

those sponsors. Please patronize our sponsors. If you are interested in sponsoring the Moose with your advertisement, 

please send me the artwork and $150. Your ad will be displayed for one year. We still have plenty of room for more 

sponsors. 

One last thing. I would like to remind everyone being administrator (as one person said) can be a thankless job. Please try to keep 

this in mind as I don’t know all the details of everything that is going on in the lodge. No one person can. The administrator is not 

responsible for planning or organizing events. The administrator’s responsibilities involve day to day operations of the lodge from 

a financial respect, IRS respect and Moose international rules and regulations respect. This is a fulltime job! The best qualifications 

a person can have to do this job is to have a law degree, accounting degree and business management degree all at the same 

time! So, please don’t be upset when I don’t know the details of an upcoming event. I may know some. But not al l. I will try to 

respond letting you know the person to contact I think can get you answers to your questions. 

It’s an honor serving as our lodge Administrator. Have a great what’s left of the summer. Hopefully fall will feel like an extension 

of summer and not get too cold early. Until we next meet in the lodge, See ya! 

Kevin Pope 

Administrator 

 

 

 
Packer Game Drink Specials – Starting at kickoff and will run 

until the end of the game - $1.00 off all pitchers, $0.50 off all 

cocktails, shots & bottle beer. 

• Food – the Lodge will provide main course of meat.  

Members are asked to bring a dish to share. 

• Door Prizes – everyone will be given a free door prize 

ticket for door prizes to be given away at half-time. 

• Packer Touchdowns – for every Packer touchdown 

the Lodge will provide a free touchdown shot.  Type 

of shot determined by the Lodge. 

• Raffles – various raffles such as 50/50’s, booze, meat, 

etc.  Come in and join in on the fun with other fellow 

members and to cheer the Packers on! 

Friday Sept 6th 7:15 pm – vs Eagles – in Brazil 

Sunday Sept 15th Noon – vs Colts 

Sunday Sept 22nd Noon – at Titans 

Sunday Sept 29th Noon – vs Vikings 

Sunday Oct 6th – 3:25 pm – at Rams 

Sunday Oct 13th – Noon – vs Cardinals 

Sunday Oct 20th – Noon – vs Texans. 

Sunday Oct 27th – Noon – at Jaguars 

 

 

Muskego will once again be hosting the High-Hitchin Garden 

Tractor Pullers.  Admission is free.  This is also their famous 

meatloaf cook-off where anyone is welcomed to enter their 

own homemade meatloaf into competition to take home the 

title of best meatloaf.  After judging is completed, we will 

have a meatloaf feast and the only cost to join in is to bring 

a side dish to share if you did not bring a meatloaf.  This 

same evening, we will be having our Adult Halloween Party 

that will be featuring live music. 

Lifeline Screening 

Muskego Moose Lodge – Tuesday  October 15, 2024 

Offering safe, painless, non-invasive preventive health 

screenings that are typically not a part of a routine physical.  

To be more proactive about your health for yourself, your 

family and your community, please register for these health 

screenings today.   Appointments between 9 am – 11 am. 

There is no time like the present to take action! 

Three ways to register: 

• Call toll-free:  1-888-814-0466 promo code 

HSCA001 

• Online:  https://www.llsa.social/hsca 

• Text:  the word circle to 216-279-1607 
 

GARDEN TRACTOR PULL 

Saturday October 26th, 2024 

1:00 PM – 4:00 PM 
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CHAPTER #1617 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE   

2024-2025 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent               Secretary       
Katrina Wittenberger   Shari Morrison-Pipp 
262-623-4728                262-337-3815              
         
 Treasurer           Jr. Past Regent 
Cheryl Klabunde           Tracy Manz  
262-337-0884           414-840-0768 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership 
Helen Emery 

Fraternal Activities 
Shirley Knight 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Sherry Fritz 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

SUNSHINE CHAIRMAN 

Helen Emery 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

BOARD OF OFFICERS MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

5:30 PM 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 

 

 

 

Membership Committee - Recognized at September meeting 

          The September 19th Chapter meeting is in honor of the Membership Chair  

Helen Emery and her committee.  Every year WOTM International assigns a 

special project for each committee to benefit either the children at Mooseheart 

or senior members at Moosehaven.  This year the special project for the 

Membership Committee is to again provide funds for the Moosehaven vision, 

hearing and dental costs.   

   As medical costs are ever increasing, our committee will be donating funds 

toward eye exams and glasses, hearing tests and devices to aid our Moosehaven 

residents with their hearing as well as regular dental exams to keep their teeth in 

excellent condition. 

  Many of these necessary services are not covered by Medicare so we are doing 

our part to keep our residents happy and healthy. 

    The committee’s fundraising project will be Soup-er Tuesday’s.  This year, the 

Membership Committee is extremely pleased to be able to donate funds towards 

the Moosehaven vision, hearing and dental costs as well as the WOTM Scholarship 

& Maintenance Fund. 

It’s hard to believe it’s time of Christmas in October! 
     At the October 17th meeting, Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chairman Sherry Fritz 

and her committee will hold “Christmas in October” on behalf of our children at 

Mooseheart and senior residents at Moosehaven. 

     Our Mooseheart children know that because of the WOTM, they, too, will have 

a joyful Christmas season.  The WOTM provide funds for photo Christmas cards, 

Christmas parties in each residence, lovely decorations and special treats.  There is 

friendly competition to be the best decorated home with the best-decorated tree.  

The Mooseheart/Moosehaven committee and co-workers also provide funds for a 

special Christmas gift for each child. 

     At Moosehaven special events include the annual Christmas dinner and party, 

New Year’s Eve party, Thanksgiving dinner, off-campus trips, as well as many 

monthly social gatherings both on campus and at the Life Care Center.  These 

gatherings afford residents the opportunity to sing, dance and laugh the night away.  

Generally, music, food and beverages are provided to the residents free of charge.  

A great time is had by everyone including Moosehaven staff members who give of 

their personal time to attend and make sure the residents are well taken care of. 

     Each year, the Committee also conducts a Monetary Gift Walk.  Members are 

invited to contribute what they can afford to give to provide additional Christmas 

gifts for the Mooseheart children and the Moosehaven seniors. 

     Anyone wishing to make a monetary donation and are unable to attend the 

meeting may send it to: 

    Muskego Chapter 1617 

 S86W21693 Janesville Road 

 Muskego, WI  53150 

     Please make donation checks payable to Muskego Chapter 1617 and mail 

them by Oct. 10th in order for the funds can be sent to International Headquarters 

with the monthly report. 

    Sherry and her committee are still planning a fundraiser.  With the support of 

our Moose Members, they will make a generous donation to help support the 

Christmas in October Project at Mooseheart and for the Women of the Moose 

Scholarship and Maintenance Fund. 

 

 

 



 

  

Senior Regent Message 

Hello again!  I can’t believe that summer is coming to an end.  It 

always seems to fly by too fast, doesn’t it?  I want to take a 

minute to thank all of you for making our lodge such a wonderful 

place and to all those who help make our events/dinners so 

successful.  We’ve already had so many wonderful events these 

last few months, and I can’t wait to share some of the upcoming 

fall events.  BLT night will be held on September 10th-there is 

only a limited number of tickets available for purchase so buy 

your tickets before they’re gone!  The Craft Fair will be on 

Sunday, November 3rd as well.  If anyone is interested in having 

a booth-please contact me as soon as possible.  We will also be 

doing our annual kid Halloween party as well.  More details to 

come soon for that.    And as we enter a new season of colors and 

crisper air and reminders of thankfulness-I am so thankful to be 

a part of this wonderful place and thankful to each one of you.   

Katrina Wittenberger 
Women of the Moose Chapter 1617 
Senior Regent 

 
HALL RENTAL COORDINATOR WANTED 

 

Here is what is involved with renting the hall.  If interested please 
contact Kevin Pope, Administrator or Tracy Manz, President. 

• Responds to requests for information by phone, text, 
email and in person. 

• Meet with potential clients to show hall and explain what 
we offer, capacity etc. 

• Execute contracts with clients and file copy with 
Administrator, and one for your records. 

• Secure Certificate of Insurance (COI) from caterer if event 
is being catered. 

• Communicate with Bar Manager on any bar/beer orders 
and special requests for delivery for events and to make 
sure someone will be onsite to let the party in to set 
up/decorate prior to the event. 

• Communicate with Doug Knight on any sign info they 
would like posted. 

• Input Contract Hall Rental Information into electronic 
calendar, updating information as date gets closer and 
emailing info to the Administrator and bartender a week 
prior to the event. 

• Communicate with Special Moose Events Chairpersons 
to ensure the future dates are on the calendar before 
booking private events. (Example:  Holiday Parties, 
tractor pulls, Junk-in-the-Trunk, annual car show & sports 
tournaments, etc) 
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MEMBERSHIP!!!!!   Chapter Members: As of May 

1, 2021, all chapter members became members of 

the lodge in addition to still being a chapter 

member. So, to be a member in good standing, the 

chapter members are required to pay the lodge dues 

which are $55.00 per year. Chapter members whose 

dues were current on April 30, 2021, have been 

given 3 years of chapter dues at no cost. After the 

three years, chapter dues will be $15 per year. With 

the help of your annual renewal, you are helping 

provide the financial assistance necessary for the 

education and well-being of our children at 

Mooseheart plus the health and security for our 

seniors at Moosehaven. By renewing your 

membership, you will be making a difference in the 

quality of life for our beloved children and seniors. 

Please consider paying your dues.  

Please Renew your Chapter Membership 

The time has come as the 3 years have passed since 

we became One Moose. When renewing your Lodge 

dues, please also renew your Chapter Membership 

dues.  

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active 

Muskego Moose Members only.  Facebook has the most 

up-to-date info about current activities going on at the 

Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
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Adult Halloween Party 

 
Saturday October 26, 2024 

7:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

MUSIC by Our House 

Drink Specials 

Costume Contest 

Prizes 

Raffles 

Bring a dish to share 

This event is open to the public 

 

  

Juke Box Bingo is back 

Friday October 11th & 25th 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Play Starts October 1st 

 

 

Wednesday Wings are Back! 

Starting October 2nd 

Wing Wednesday’s are our fundraising event for the 

WOTM Higher Degree Committee, Moose Legion and 

Valued Veteran’s.  They will be cooking up Wing’s 

from 5:00-7:30 pm.  Please come out & support these 

groups. 

If you are interested in helping cook, serving, 

cashiering or clean up.  We would appreciate the 

extra help.   

Contact Julie Kronenburg 

 

 

Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

October 1st  kicks off the $7 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s.  

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday of the month will be Soup-er 

Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for $7.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday of the month will be Spaghetti 

Tuesday $7.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be Casserole 

dinner for $7.00  

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be serving 

up Soup & Sandwich for $7.00. 

Loyalty Program in effect,  

buy 5 and get the 6th Free 

We welcome your soup donations; we have some excellent 

cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is gone, so get 

there early. 

$7 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October through 

April. 
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Saturday October 26, 2024 

From Noon – 2:00 pm 

Lunch will be served 

Please bring a dessert or appetizer to share 

Costume contest, so kids come dressed up 

RSVP to Geri Gordon @ 262-391-1060 

 

       

 

RSVP to Geri Gordon  262-391-1060 

MAIL TO:  CHAPTER #1617  MEMBER’S NAME_______________________________________PHONE_______________ 

    S86W21693 JANESVILLE RD MEMBER MOOSE ID #____________________ 

    MUSKEGO, WI  53150     

Number of Adults planning on attending___________________ 

      Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

_____ I will bring an appetizer or dessert  Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

_____ I can volunteer to help with the event  Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

      Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

RSVP BY OCTOBER 18, 2024 

Please include the number of adults that are expected to attend as we want to have enough table space.  
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

September 13th  

September 27th – Legion 

October 11th 

October 25th – Legion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LODGE CLOSED 

LABOR DAY WEEKEND 
FRIDAY AUGUST 30TH  

THROUGH  

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 2ND   
 

FALL LODGE HOURS 

Sunday  
Noon – 6:00 pm 

11:30 am when Packers play 

at noon 

Monday – Thursday 
3:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

Friday 
3:00 pm - midnight 

Saturday 
5:00 pm - midnight 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiOxejr5bnaAhVNHqwKHe3xBHYQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=http://cleveland.carpediem.cd/events/5662778-friday-night-fish-fry-at-vfw-post-1662-canteen/&psig=AOvVaw2kj0QIrKOBbNIYqjWWM6Xi&ust=1523796277266245

